;. ; 148 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska

Phone (907) 714-8888 Fax (907) 262-9645
DATE: July 16, 2007
TO: Board of Education
FROM: Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources
THROUGH: - Glen Szymoniak, Assistant Superintendent
SUBJECT: Approval of Resignations—  ltem 10 a

It is recommended the following resignations be approved effective the end of the
2006-07 school year: :

Sam Stewart ~ Assistant District Office, effective
Superintendent June 29, 2007
Tim Jacobson Yearbook/Construction/ Homer High, effective
Welding ~ May 24, 2007
Kathryn Baum Fjelstad Language Arts Ninilchik
Elementary/High,
effective

May 24, 2007



Sam Stewart

Kenai, Alaska 99611

June 4, 2007
Dear Dr. Peterson:

Please accept this as my formal notification that I am leaving my position as assistant
superintendent with the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District on June 29, 2007. Iam

retiring and moving to Texas to accept a position in the College of Education at Abilene
Christian University.

Working with you and serving the Kenai Peninsula School District has been the highlight
of my career. Thank you for the opportunities you have provided me during my tenure.

Sincerely,

Sam Stewart




Tim Peterson, 5/31/07
Dr. Ron Keffer,

Please accept this letter of resignation from Homer High School teaching position.

Thank you and the KPBSD for providing my family and I a wonderful place to work and
play for the past 8 years. Ilook forward to a future with the KPBSD in the years to come.
If you have any questions, I can be contacted at: . Again, Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tim Jatobsop”




6/12/07
KPBSD Human Resources,

I hereby resign my employment as 9-12 English teacher at Ninilchik High School for the
2007 /2008 year. I plan to stay home with my daughter for a year. Perhaps at that time
there might be a place I can fill. In my two years on the Peninsula, I have worked for
Sharon Moock at SMS and Terry Martin at Ninilchik. Both are extremely competent
and professional. Sharon can run a 500+ Middle School like a well-oiled machine, and
Terry is passionate about working with children of all ages. My son, Samuel, will be
entering the 4™ grade at Ninilchik Elementary next year. His experiences both at
Redoubt Elementary and Ninilchik have been extraordinary. I praise you for having
good schools and people running them.

Thank you,




